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Respected Mr. King,
Ever since I can remember, I’ve always wanted to be an Eagle Scout. This is the first ever letter that I’m writing to anyone. My name is Josh and I study in the 7th grade. I will enroll in the BSA program as soon as I become eligible for it. When you came to our school and told our class all about the activities of boy and girl scouts, it really impressed me. I really want to become an Eagle Scout and help other people. I want to learn all the skills that you have learned. I hope you will write back to me and help me become an Eagle Scout like you. Thank you for visiting our school, and I hope that you visit us once again soon.
Yours,
Josh Denzel
08-03-2022
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